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Induction Course for newly appointed faculty members commences at JMI 
 

UGC-Human Resource Development Centre, Jamia Millia Islamia (JMI) has commenced 
a seven-day Induction Course for newly appointed young faculty of the university from 
16th December, 2016.  
 
For the course, the UGC-HRDC, JMI has collaborated with Aligarh Muslim University, 
Aligarh under the scheme of the Centre for Academic Leadership and Education 
Management (CALEM), Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of 
India.  
 
Forty five faculty members from different Departments and Centres of the Jamia Millia 
Islamia are enrolled for the programme.  
 
Prof. Talat Ahmad, Vice Chancellor, Jamia Millia Islamia, the Chief Guest at the 
inaugural function interacted with the newly appointed faculty members and 
congratulated them on their joining the university. He reminded them of their role and 
hoped that they will play a vital role in enhancing the academic standards and research 
activities at Jamia. Prof. Ahamd assured them all possible support in their professional 
development so as to take Jamia to newer heights. 
 
Prof. Anisur Rahman, Director, UGC-Human Resource Development Center, JMI, 
welcomed the Chief Guest and the participants. Delving on a brief history of Jamia and 
the functions of the HRD centre, he highlighted the major objectives of the induction 
course. He further emphasized the role of higher education in India and its role in nation-
building.  
 
 
 
 
Prof. Saima Saeed 
Hony. Deputy Media Coordinator 
# 9891 22 7771 
 
 






